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May 18, 2022 
  
TO: CORPORATE PARTNERS 
  
SUBJECT: OFFICIAL COMPANY STATEMENT ON EYE PROTECTION 
 
Dear Corporate Partners, 
 
The TheraLight full body Photobiomodulation system uses LEDs (light emitting diodes) in the red (visible) and 
near-infrared (invisible) wavelengths of the electromagnetic spectrum. Since the TheraLight units do not emit 
ultraviolet light (UVA & UVB), and the light emitted is non-coherent (non-focused), the FDA and various 
regulatory agencies do not require users to wear eye protection. 
 
Although eye protection isn’t necessary, the lights are bright and may be uncomfortable for some individuals 
with sensitivities to light. For these individuals it is recommended that they do not look directly at the LEDs, and 
it may be most comfortable to close their eyes during a treatment session.  
 
Some individuals may choose to wear eye protection if they experience the following:  

• pre-existing eye conditions or contraindications (check with your doctor) 

• pre-existing photosensitivity or photophobia (check with your doctor) 

• taking photo-sensitizing medications (check with your doctor) 

• certain medical conditions are more likely to react to light 

• bright or flashing lights can trigger migraine headaches or seizures in susceptible people 
 
Summary: Protective eyewear that includes goggles, masks and glasses are not required for use during a 
TheraLight treatment session, unless indicated previously for individuals with specific conditions and upon 
request from their doctor. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Justin Vorwaller 
 
Justin Vorwaller  
Chief Operating Officer  
TheraLight, Inc. 


